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Scooters and Bikes 

Many thanks to those that ensure your child does 

not ride their scooters or bikes in the school grounds. 

However, there are still 1 or 2 who are not thinking 

about the safety of others. Please ensure your child 

does not ride their bike or scooter in the playground. 

Police Presence 

You may have noticed our Police Community Support Officers being present at 
morning drop off and collection time this week, to further support school in     
delivering clear messages to  parents/carers about ensuring our children and 
families are able to enter and leave school safely. 
Please continue not to park on the zig zag lines or near the entrances to school, 
to keep our children and families safe. 

The deadline for all East Barnby Payments is today 04/02/22 



We have made a strong start in the 
delivery of our new PSHE             
curriculum, ‘Jigsaw PSHE.’ Children 
have been learning about ‘Being 
me in my world.’ We have focused 
on helping others, making our 
school community a better place, 
the right to learn and co-operating 
with others. We have also focused 
on the children being responsible 
for their learning and their actions. 

 

 

Well done to 3RG, 4VV, 5ES and 6NG for winning the last KS2 TT 

rockstars competition. Certificates to the ‘Top Rockers’ will be 

given out during Friday’s assembly. 

All children in year 4 have been working very hard on their times 

tables. National expectations are that every child in year 4 is able 

to recall times tables facts up to 12 x 12 in under 6 seconds. Please 

continue to encourage your child to practice their times tables 

facts using the home learning provided and on 

www.ttrockstars.com Being fluent in times tables enables children 

to access learning in fractions,   percentages, ratio, proportion, area and many other 

areas of maths. 

https://www.ttrockstars.com/


Contact Details 

Please could you make sure that school are kept up to date with any changes in        

address / phone number / e-mail so we have your current details on our system. 



Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

Friday 4th February    Final payment due for Y4 East Barnby Trip 

Thursday 3rd March    World Book Day—details to follow 

17th—23rd March     Annual Travelling Book Fair—details to follow 

Vacancy for Relief School Crossing Patrol 

There is currently a vacancy for a Relief School Crossing Patrol to  

cover the school crossing sites in Scarborough.  

To apply, please follow the link below: 

Vacancy Details 

https://nyccjobs.engageats.co.uk/Vacancies/W/5809/0/331158/21085/relief-school-crossing-patrol-scarborough-075613

